December 28, 2022

Why Not You Foundation 4580 Klahanie Drive SE #507 Sammamish, WA 98029

Dear Why Not You Foundation Trustees,

As we reflect on 2022 and look forward to the year ahead, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to Safeway Albertsons and the Why Not You Foundation for the incredible impact that your partnership has made at Seattle Children's. We are honored that you joined forces to share in our vision of improving the health and well-being of the patients and families we serve.

With your outstanding partnership, the Why Not You Foundation and Safeway Albertsons have inspired philanthropy in many ways including the Wilson Celebrity Invitational and Safeway Albertson's fundraising efforts through generous customers, associates, vendors and outreach campaigns. Your partnership has already led to over \$10,000,000 in donations and impacted countless lives.

In addition to the donations, we're grateful for the time and resources that both partners have dedicated to Seattle Children's. Founders of the Why Not You Foundation, Ciara and Russell Wilson, have been compassionate visitors to our patients and families in the hospital; and Safeway and Albertsons associates have gone the extra mile to make the checkstand campaign a success. As leaders in our community, you continue to inspire others and all of us at Seattle Children's.

We look forward to our ongoing partnership and the many ways that your generous support will help create a healthier future for children and families in our community and beyond.

Sincerely.

Dondi Cupp

Senior Vice President and Chief Development Officer Seattle Children's Foundation and Guild Association

cc: Safeway Albertsons